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Dear Laker Family:

In the spirit of celebrating the interconnectedness of faculty, staff, and students, we are planning a
welcome week to engage the Laker community in conversations and activities that foster support for
each other and our students, recognize the achievements of colleagues, and to introduce new faculty
and staff.

On the morning of Tuesday, August 3, at 8:30 a.m. a campus-wide Bringing Dreams to Life event will
bring everyone together, and concurrent afternoon tracks will focus on topics and issues relevant to
each group. On Wednesday, August 4, at 3:30 p.m. faculty and staff are invited to a reception to
recognize new hires, promotions, and award recipients. A full schedule will be distributed early next
week.

| look forward to meeting each of you as we work together to move Clayton State University to new
heights. Have a great weekend and see you soon at the Faculty and Staff Welcome Week activities.

Best wishes,

T. Ramon Stuart, Ph.D.

President
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